

3065 W. Southlake Blvd., Suite 140 Southlake, TX 76092

Phone: 817.380.5911 / Fax: 817.385.6579 Holly DeBuys, MD Board Certified Dermatologist

Website: compassiondermatology.com

Dear Patient and Friend:

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to inform you of my change in career positioning. My final day for providing *medical care* as a physician assistant will be April 28, 2023. Beginning in May, I will transition into a solely cosmetic role at Compassion Dermatology, which will offer more flexibility for my family's needs in this season of life.

As you likely already know, I have had my second child this last year. While I deeply love being a physician assistant and helping people with their skin health, I feel that for a season my time needs to be more devoted to our growing family, especially as our children are so young. It has been a difficult decision, but one which has been so kindly supported by my family, Dr. DeBuys and the wonderful team that surrounds me at Compassion Dermatology.

I have had the pleasure of serving alongside Dr. DeBuys and her terrific staff at Compassion Dermatology for nearly 6 years, and I am confident that they will provide you with the level of healthcare you deserve. While it was a difficult decision to no longer be serving patients in the same capacity, I rest assured knowing that you are in compassionate and skilled hands with our wonderful team at Compassion Dermatology.

Dr. Holly DeBuys, Christine Lawson PA-C and Gracie Cartwright PA-C will be available to continue to walk with you in your journey towards health.

At this time all your scheduled appointments will remain as scheduled, but with one of our other providers. If you have any questions about this transition, please contact our office at 817-380-5911 or welcome@compassiondermatology.com. Our office staff will be able to assist you and answer any questions. Your medical records will remain on file at Compassion Dermatology of course but may be transferred upon request if desired.

It has been a joy and honor to have had the chance to be a part of you and your family's lives as you journey towards health. Thank you for entrusting me with your care.

Blessings,

Charity Burkhardt, MPAS, PA-C

CBrkhardt, PAC